
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: WAM Testimony
Cc: mz@conservehi.org
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB1133 on Feb 22, 2013 09:00AM*
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 1:02:47 PM

SB1133
Submitted on: 2/20/2013
Testimony for WAM on Feb 22, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 211

Submitted By Organization Testifier
Position

Present
at

Hearing
Marjorie Ziegler Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov

mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:WamTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: WAM Testimony
Cc: alohashellservice@hawaii.rr.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB1133 on Feb 22, 2013 09:00AM
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 2:14:58 PM

SB1133
Submitted on: 2/19/2013
Testimony for WAM on Feb 22, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 211

Submitted By Organization Testifier
Position

Present
at

Hearing
Paul Hanada Support No

Comments: Please support this bill. It will keep more recyclable materials from
entering the waste stream. Thank you. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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mailto:WamTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
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Department’s Position:   The Department of Health strongly supports this measure. 1 

Fiscal Implications:  Undetermined.  This measure is not intended to enhance revenue. 2 

Purpose and Justification:  This bill proposes to eliminate the exemption for dietary supplements from 3 

the Deposit Beverage Container (DBC) Program. 4 

 If passed, this measure will bring previously uncovered products into the DBC Program.  It is not 5 

intended to enhance revenue, but is instead addressing an administrative issue regarding dietary supplements 6 

that costs the program a disproportionate amount of time and resources and creates uncertainty regarding 7 

product determinations.  The department has no data on the amount of products that would be affected due in 8 

part to the continually changing nature of the dietary supplement market. 9 

 We note that the exemption for drugs, medical food and infant formula remains in the law. The 10 

department has no intention of modifying these exemptions.  11 

Our goal is to create social and physical environments that promote and support good health for all.  12 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 13 
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